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YOUNG PEOPLE’S CONCERT (YPC) - GRADES 4 TO 7 
 
September 19, 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This season marks the 56th year that the Burnaby School District has sponsored a Young People's Concert Series to 
provide additional opportunity for the District's elementary school students to access a wide variety of performing 
arts presentations. 
 
Performances will take place in the Michael J. Fox Theatre at Burnaby South Secondary School for students enrolled in 
Grades 4 to 7. The 2023-2024 Series will include the following artists: 
 
Kutapira (marimba and percussion ensemble)-November 20-23, 27, 2023  
Kutapira is a marimba and percussion ensemble formed in 2005 in East Vancouver. The band is made up of five 
musicians, ages 25-30, who started playing this fusion of world music when they were kids over 15 years ago. At the 
core of this band is the marimba music of Zimbabwe, fused with West African djembe, Afro-Cuban conga's and 
timbales and traditional drum kit which provides a steady driving groove. All members switch seamlessly between 
marimba and percussion. 
 
Metaphor (hip hop artists) -- January 15th - 19th, 2024  
Metaphor combines poetry, rap, freestyle, turntablism, beatboxing, dance, and interactive music. Elements come 
together to form a greater whole. As the artists perform their individual talents, the show begins to synthesize skills 
and catalyze the power that is inherent when we all connect and unite. Metaphor artists use music, dance, and 
participatory games to explore themes of anti-racism, anti-bullying, self-empowerment, acceptance, and celebration. 
 
These concerts are an element of our school music program and all Grade 4 to 7students will attend.  
 

 

The cost of the 2023-2024 Young People’s Concert Series is: 
 

$20.00 – for 1 child 
$30.00 – for 2 children in the family 
$40.00 – for 3 or more children in the family 
 

All prices include transportation. No refunds will be issued. 
 

If finances are a difficulty, please contact the school at 604-296-9013. 
 

Please make your payment via School Cash Online by Wednesday, October 4, 2023.  Cash payments will not be 
accepted.  Instructions for School Cash Online are on the back of this form or on the Gilmore Website under the 
Bulletins/Forms tab.   
 

 
 
 

YOUNG PEOPLE’S CONCERTS 
 

Please complete this permission form to attend this concert series – ONE FORM PER CHILD to be returned to 
their classroom teacher by Wednesday, October 4, 2023.   

 
1 Child  $20.00 _____  ___________________ __  _____ 
       Student’s First and Last Name  Div. 
 
2 Children  $30.00 _____  _____________________   _____ 
       Student’s First and Last Name  Div. 
 
3 or more  $40.00 _____  ______________________  _____ 
       Student’s First and Last Name  Div. 
 
 I have paid using SchoolCash Online at https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 
 

SchoolCash Online receipt/confirmation #:  ___________ 
 

I give permission for my child(ren) to attend Young People’s Concerts. 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  ______________________________________ 

SchoolCash 
instructions 
on reverse. 

 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


   
PARENT INSTRUCTIONS FOR SIGNING UP ON SCHOOLCASH ONLINE  
Burnaby School District would like to reduce the amount of Cash & Cheques coming into our schools.  
Please join the thousands of parents who have already registered and are enjoying the convenience of 
paying ONLINE!   It takes less than 5 minutes to register.  Please follow these step-by-step instructions, 
so you will begin to receive email notifications regarding upcoming events involving your child(ren).    
NOTE:  If you require assistance, select the GET HELP option in the top right hand corner 

of the screen. 
Step 1: Register 
 

a)  If you have not registered, please go to the School Cash Online home 
page https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/  
and select the “Get Started Today” option. 
 

b) Complete each of the three Registration Steps 
*For Security Reasons your password requires 8 characters,  
 one uppercase letter,  one lowercase letter and a number. 

 
Step 2: Confirmation Email 
 

A registration confirmation email will be forwarded to you.  Click 
on the link provided inside the email to confirm your email and 
School Cash Online account. 
The confirmation link will open the School Cash Online site 
prompting you to sign into your account.  Use your email 
address and password just created with your account. 

 
 Step 3: Find Student 
       Note: Student Number is Not Required 
This step will connect your children to your account. 
a) Enter the School Board Name 
b) Enter the School Name 
c) Enter Your Child’s Name & Birth Date 
d) Select Continue 
e) On the next page confirm that you are related to the child, 

check in the Agree box and select Continue 
f) Your child has been added to your account   
 
Step 4: View Items or Add Another Student  
 

If you have more children, select “Add Another Student” option 
and repeat the steps above.  5 children can be added to one 
parent account. 
If you do not wish to add additional children, select  
“View Items For Students” option.  A listing of available items for 
purchase will be displayed. 
 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/

